Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

Division Advisory No.3 15 ,: 3@ 2022
December 14, 2022
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is the letter of invitation from Donald James D. Gawe,
Executive Director, Philippine National Volunteer Service Coordinating
Agency (PNVSCA) relative to the conduct of sharing session on Volunteerism
in Basic Education on December 16, 2022 at 9:00am to 12:00pm via Zoom.

For more information, please contact:

Name or Office: MS. DEMPSEY D. ALARIAO
Contact Details: dalariao@pnvsca.gov.ph
info@pnsvsca.gov.ph
0966 355 1320

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 6518 456 / 0968 869 5867

Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://depedcapiz.ph
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INVITATION - Volunteerism in Basic Education

Sharing Session
1 message
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To: aklan@deped.gov.ph, antique@deped.gov.ph, capiz@deped.gov.ph,
guimaras@deped.gov.ph, iloilo@deped.gov.ph,
negros.occidental@deped.gov.ph, bacolod.city@deped.gov.ph,
deped.bagocity@deped.gov.ph, deped.cadizcitydivision@deped.gov.ph,
escalante.city001@deped.gov.ph, iloilocitydivision@gmail.com,
kabankalan.city@deped.gov.ph, lacarlota.city@deped.gov.ph,
passi.city@deped.gov.ph, deped.roxascity@deped.gov.ph,
sagay.city@deped.gov.ph, sancarlos.city6@deped.gov.ph

Cc: region6@deped.gov.ph

Dear Schools Division Superintendent:

Greetings from the Philippine National Volunteer Service
Coordinating Agency (PNVSCA)!

As the government agency mandated to promote volunteerism as a
strategy for sustainable development, PNVSCA has been
conducting advocacy activities that will create awareness and
promote volunteerism among the different sectors of the society.

In line with this, PNVSCA, in partnership with the Department of
Education and Ateneo de Davao University, will conduct a sharing
session on Volunteerism in Basic Education on 16 December 2022
(Friday) at 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM via Zoom. The virtual activity will
feature experiences/stories of various partners engaging volunteers
in implementing programs and projects highlighting key
contributions of volunteerism in basic education as well as
partnership between the public and private sectors. We hope that



through this forum, the Regional Offices of the Department of
Education and the various public and private schools will be
encouraged to intensify the engagement of volunteers in the
implementation of education programs as well as foster stronger
participation and partnership between and among the
stakeholders.

In this regard, we would like to invite you, your teachers and staff
to attend and participate in the said activity. To join, please register
through the following link https://forms.gle/67ZPWxZkd7RX8789A
and we will send you the meeting link/details. For questions or
concerns, please contact Ms. Dempsey D. Alariao of this Agency
through  email address dalariao@pnvsca.gov.ph, or
info@pnvsca.gov.ph, or thru mobile number 0966 355 1320.
Enclosed is the tentative program for your reference.

We look forward to your participation. Thank you and please
accept our best wishes.

Very truly yours,
(original signed)

DONALD JAMES D. GAWE
Executive Director



